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31 January 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
Welcome back to a new year at Nords Wharf PS. Welcome to our new families and we hope that all 
your children have a great year of learning this year.  We have many excellent extra – curricula 
activities available for our students that are additional to our classroom studies. 
 
GUITAR - Aaron Hood is our guitar tutor. He has some great ideas for incorporating some other 
aspects of music into his lessons this year. The children will be writing some of their own music, 
incorporating some singing etc. Lessons will continue to be $12.00 per week and guitar will start on 
Wednesday 12 February. 
 
BAND - For those wishing to join the band this year there will be a group rehearsal on Wednesday 
afternoons during the school day. Band lessons have commenced for last year’s students.  New 
students will commence in Week 2 ( week beginning 3 February 2014 ).    Those children learning 
drums will have lessons with Aaron Hood on Wednesday also.  Band lessons are $12.00 per lesson. 
 
DANCE – We have a junior and senior dance group. This year we again have Miss Nicole teaching 
our students. Lessons will commence for 2014 in Term 2. Lessons are held at the local community hall 
from 1.00 pm Friday afternoons. The cost of these lessons is $7.00 per week. 
 
TENNIS - Tennis will also recommence on Thursday 13 February with Helen. Tennis is held during 
lunch at the school tennis court from 1.20 – 2.15 pm.  The cost of these lessons is $4.00 per week. 
 
If you are interested in your child/ren joining any of these activities this year please complete and 
return the slip below.  Payment may be made for the whole term or on a weekly basis and must be 
finalised at the end of each term.  Accounts are sent to parents twice per term.  All outstanding fees 
from 2013 must be paid before your child will be accepted into these popular activities.  Weekly 
payments need to be kept up to date.  Students who haven’t paid won’t be able to participate for that 
lesson. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Karin Hird 
Principal 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
My child, _________________________ in class ______ would like to enrol in the following programs: 
 
 
Guitar        Guitar 
 
                 Band  
 
                 Dance 
 
                 Tennis 
 
 
_________________________________    _____________________ 
        Parent / Caregiver Signature          Date 


